
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – 

AUGUST,2025 

SPECIAL ACTIVITIES TERM 3  
WEEKS 6 AND 7 – FATHERS DAYS GIFTS for sale - $5 OR $10 each as marked 
WEEK 8 –  TRANSPORT RAFFLE – to celebrate our  Kindergym transport theme this term there will be a raffle of 
wooden transport toys More details to come. 
WEEK 9 – HOMESCHOOLER GYMNASTICS WORKSHOP – Friday 19th September : 2-3.30pm. Cost $20 for each 
participant. Ages – 5-12 years. Book via the website. Please tell your friends. Minimum numbers apply. 

WEEK 10 – BRING A FRIEND – friends can come and participate in classes for $12 each. More details later in 
term. 

WE HAD A BLAST AT OUR PARENT’S NIGHT OUT!  

WE HAD LOTS OF FUN TRYING OUT SOME NEW GAMES AND ACTIVITIES.  

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT OUR NEXT ONE!! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
ALL OUR SQUAD 

COMPETITORS AND 
COACHES for your great 

results in recent competitions.  

CARTWHEEL AND HANDSTAND WORKSHOP -  
MONDAY 8TH September 2025 (WEEK 8) 
6-7pm - Handstands and Cartwheels 

 

CARTWHEEL WORKSHOP - BEGINNER  
SATURDAY 20th September 2025 (WEEK 9) 
9-10am – Cartwheels 
 

Cost - $18 per session payable on arrival (cash or card) 
All sessions are open to members and non-members. 
Everyone must book via the website. Bookings close 2 
working days prior to the session at 5pm.  If there are not 
enough registrations, the session will be cancelled. 
 

 

TERM 4 ENROLLMENTS open 29th August for 
same class only. To change class email 
enrollment@sbagc.com.au and request to be 
put on the waiting list. - see email for details. 
 
 

ROOF UPDATE – With the recent rain and all the leaks in the building it is time for a roof update. For those who 
are unaware, the club needs a new roof. Every time it rains, we have to put out buckets to catch the drips. This 
has been happening for a long time and despite multiple attempts to make repairs, the club committee came to 
the conclusion that the best solution would be to completely replace the current roof. This is an expensive job.  
The latest quote was for $250,000. The longer it takes us to get this money the more this amount grows.  As a 
club we have managed to minimise unnecessary costs and put aside a significant amount towards the cost over 
the past 3-4 years, however, we still need at least another $100,000.  
On top of that we have other important looming expenses as the building gets older and starts to show more 
wear and tear.  
So, in a final push to get the roof goal achieved we are asking for any support you can give to help us achieve our 
goals. Whether it be in supporting current fundraising activities for specified goals, donating items, volunteering 
your time and skills with activities, suggesting ways to raise extra moneys or organising a fundraising activity to 
help us obtain the remaining moneys, any help is greatly appreciated. Please email the club on 
info@sbagc.com.au with ideas or offers of assistance. Thanks everyone. 
 
Coaches and committee 

 


